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WJG manuscript reference number (as communicated by the paper’s authors): ESPS Ms No. 5084 
 
Article title (as originally sent to us): Smoking, alcohol drinking and the risk of extrahepatic 
cholangiocarcinoma: a meta-analysis 
 
Corresponding author as indicated in the manuscript: Xue-Cheng Sun 
Author who corresponded with BiomEditor: Jia-Ping Huai 
BiomEditor internal reference number: 16999 
  
 
Dear WJG editor: 
 
I am writing at the request of the authors (“client”) of the above-noted manuscript submitted to your 
journal. The client indicated that WJG requests that a note from me be sent to you regarding the revision 
of their manuscript by our company, BiomEditor. 
 
I confirm that we have revised the above-noted manuscript with respect to both scientific content and 
scientific English and returned the revised file(s) to the client. 
 
The paper required what I would consider “moderate” revision, and thus if the client appropriately 
incorporates our suggestions and considers all of the comments we made, then the client’s revised paper 
should be acceptable for publication. 
 
Thank you. My sincere regards, 
 

 
------------------------------------------------------- 
Timothy C. Taylor, Ph.D. 
Chief Science Officer 
 


